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4 Matters Arising not VCC advised that Power Bl reports were in development. VCC offered to meet with the Chair to go vcc 

covered by this through a draft version of the proposed suite of reports available for governors. 
agenda 

5 Specialisation of the NHS presented the Curriculum Specialisation Presentation 
Curriculum and 
Planned Roll-Out A governor queried what would happen if the Group plans for the Margate Digital centre were not 
including T Levels approved. It was confirmed that this provision would need to be incorporated into Broadstairs 

College, but this move would limit expansion of the curriculum. 

The CEO advised that a 'Levelling Up' bid had been submitted under the new Thanet District 
Council administration for £7.7 million. EKC Group are the named provider in the bid for the 
education element. 

It was queried why Horticulture had been assigned to Broadstairs College. It was explained that 
Spring Lane has limited space and is therefore unable to accommodate Horticulture. This plan 
also helps to service the industry need across East Kent. 

A governor queried whether Off-Shore wind generation could be integrated in the offer at 
Broadstairs College. It was reported that Energy is planned to be delivered in Ashford but there 
was no reason why it could not also be offered at Broadstairs College. 

A governor noted that there was an intention to have a physical presence of Level 3 provision in 
each district but felt that Sheppey College was being left behind which creates an additional 
barrier for students at Sheppey College. It was acknowledged there are limitations with space at 
Sheppey College. 

The group discussed the precept of 'no one college being left behind'. NHS advised that any 
Principal could bid for Level 3 provision, but it was acknowledged that any proposal could not 
satisfy all areas and it was noted that Sheppey College would not be able to make the necessary 
contribution if they were to offer Level 3 provision. 
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The FGB Chair, CEO and the Director of Governance have been given delegated authority by FGB to review confidential minutes on an annual 
basis. The following minute was released for publication following the review panel meeting held on 6 October 2021.  Education Committee 
Meeting Part A of 17/6/21 Confidential Minute Number 9. 
 
 

 

 ITEM COMMENTS ACTION 

9 Nurseries QIP 2020 – 
2021 Progress Review 
 

TM advised that Canterbury Nursery had an Ofsted inspection on 10th June, which was the first 
inspection of the Nursery since being part of the Group.  The outcome of the visit is confidential 
until the final report is published however TM advised that the visit went well and was extremely 
pleased with the outcome. TM will share the report when it is published. 
 
The governors were pleased with the outcome of the Ofsted inspection and look forward to 
receiving the report in due course. 
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